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This page provides a brief explanation of the multi operator gambling self-exclusion schemes 
that are available for free to people in Great Britain.

Free Multi Operator/National Self-Exclusion Schemes

Online Gambling (via websites/apps)
GAMSTOP helps you put controls in place to restrict your online gambling activities.  
Once registered, you will be prevented from using any gambling websites and apps run 
by companies licensed in Great Britain, for a period of your choosing.

www.gamstop.co.uk

Land Based Gambling (in premises)

Betting Shops
Call the MOSES help line to self-exclude from multiple bookmakers in your area.
Freephone: 0800 294 2060
www.self-exclusion.co.uk

The Bingo Industry Self-Exclusion Scheme (BISES) offers self-exclusion from all licensed 
land-based bingo premises across Great Britain. You can register either in-person at a 
licensed bingo venue or by telephoning the venue directly.
www.bingo-association.co.uk/self-exclusion 

Bingo Premises

Casinos
The SENSE self-exclusion scheme offers self-exclusion from all licensed land-based 
casinos in Great Britain. Visit the website address below to fi nd information on how to apply 
at any casino venue or by submitting an email application form.
www.senseselfexclusion.com  

High Street Bingo/Motorway Service Areas/Holiday Parks
If you would like to self-exclude from High Street Bingo premises, Adult Gaming Centres, 
or both at once, you can do so using SmartEXCLUSION. This is easy to do in person at a 
premises or by calling our support line on 0844 884 3433.
www.selfexclusion.com 

Adult Gaming Centres/High Street Arcades/ Motorway Service Areas/
Family Entertainment Centres
If you want to self-exclude from one or more Adult Gaming Centres, High Street Arcades, 
Motorway Service Areas and Family Entertainment Centres with age-controlled sections in 
your area and you can do so in person at the venue. If you would like advice please telephone  
BACTA on 020 3930 9769, Monday to Friday between 9am and 5pm. 
www.bacta.org.uk/self-exclusion


